
                    ATTENTION!  

       FREE CAKE 
           Come along and enjoy a free slice of cake, a cuppa and a catch-up! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

After our huge success during our last academic year, we are continuing to 

offer opportunities for parents/carers to come in to school. Coffee morning 

sessions will take place once every half term 9.15-10.15am. The first session will 

be on Friday 18th October. 

The sessions will be informal and will be held in a welcoming, friendly 

environment in the school hall, refreshments will be available. This would be an 

opportunity for you to meet and chat with other parents from our school. 

Mrs Dyas who is our Family Support Worker will be available for the full 

session, as will other members of staff from different year groups, to offer 

support, information and advice. If you wish to speak to a member of staff more 

privately then please inform Mrs Dyas who will be happy to help. 

Everyone who attends will be given a raffle ticket for a chance to win a prize! 

Please circle your interest, sign and return the slip below by Friday 4th October  

 

 

I am interested                                                            I am not interested 

 

Child’s name                                                            

 

Class                                                                       Signed 


